TR04/2024-25

SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL

Solihull Race for Life 2024
Notice of Temporary Road Closure

The Council gives notice that in accordance with the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984
as amended by the Road Traffic Regulation (Special Events) Act 1994 and being
satisfied that the traffic on the roads listed below should be restricted or prohibited in the
interests of public safety to event participants:

Locations:

1. New Road, Solihull Town Centre — from its junction with New Road to its
junction with Warwick Road.

2. Drury Lane, Solihull Town Centre — from its junction with High Street to Mell
Square.

Date(s) and time(s) when restriction will apply: Sunday 16th June 2024 from 09:30hrs
until 14:00hrs.

Reason for restriction: Solihull Race for Life 2024.
Restrictions on behalf of: Cancer Research UK.

Diversion route: Warwick Road, Lode Lane, Princes Way and Church Hill Road. Vice
versa for the opposite direction.

Access cannot be provided through the restriction for Police, Fire and Ambulance
Services responding to emergencies.

For further information contact: Shawnee Fryer — 07986 600 344.

PAUL TOVEY

Head of Highway Management
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB
tro@solihull.gov.uk

31 May 2024
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